
The MGA Committee continues to plan for the 2023-2024 season by meeting monthly  
during this summer season. As stated previously, November 8, 2023, is our opening day 
scramble followed by a clubhouse dinner. You will have to sign up for each, individually 
for the scramble and for the dinner. We are planning on a raffle ticket drawing for prizes, 
too. Stay tuned for more details on this opening day event.  
 
The Committee has selected the shirts for this year. We have about 60 members who 
have yet to select their shirt size. Go to the Lexington website, Golf/MGA Shirts 2023-2024 
and follow the prompts. We must place our order by the end of September so please don’t 
be without a shirt this season and get your order in today. Thank you in advance. 
 
Committee Update: Dale Kroft has agreed to remain on board leaving one vacancy that 
was filled by appointment. Roger Bonneau willingly stepped up and was eager to take on 
any and all necessary tasks. We want to welcome and thank Roger for stepping up to this 
vacancy.  
 
Any organization needs dedicated individuals who are willing to take on duties and tasks to 
make events happen. I want to thank past and present MGA Committee members for  
doing just that. I also want to thank and acknowledge our pro shop staff, our food and  
beverage department and our golf course staff for all contributing to our past and future 
successful plans and events.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you all very soon. Enjoy the rest of your summer. 
 
 
Regards, 
Larry Voit, President 
 
TBD, Vice President 
Dale Kroft, Treasurer and Special Events 
John Waterworth, Secretary and Golf & Grounds Liaison 
John Clay, Tournament Chair 
Roger Bonneau, TBD Officer 
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